
We have added a Critical Business Self-Certification form to our website in response to 
requests from employees and private sector members.   
 
The form is voluntary.  It is not required.  It is to help assure those in the critical businesses 
that they can travel for work.  
 
This is our COEmergency post below.  And the document can be found on our website 
at https://covid19.colorado.gov/ on the right hand side of the webpage.   
 

"In response to requests for a document to carry to show that you are a 

critical business staff we have a Critical Business Self-Certification form. 

The use of the document is voluntary and is not required. Link 

https://covid19.colorado.gov/sites/covid19/files/Critical%20Business%20

Self%20Certification.pdf  " 
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